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May 10, 2025 
 
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
  

It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter of recommendation for Seth from Grand 
Edventures. I have had the pleasure of working with Seth on multiple occasions, and each 
experience has been exceptional thanks to his outstanding professionalism, organization, and 
dedication to creating smooth and memorable travel experiences. 

Seth plays an instrumental role at Grand Edventures, handling every aspect of trip planning with 
remarkable precision. From booking hotels and arranging transportation to developing detailed 
itineraries and scheduling engaging tours, Seth manages it all seamlessly. His attention to detail 
ensures that every component of the trip is thoroughly planned and executed, allowing 
participants and group leaders alike to focus on enjoying the experience rather than worrying 
about logistics. 

What sets Seth apart is his proactive communication and ability to adapt quickly to changing 
circumstances. Whether it's coordinating with local vendors, adjusting schedules on the fly, or 
addressing last-minute needs, he does so with grace and efficiency. Seth consistently goes above 
and beyond to make sure that each group’s needs are met and that every trip runs without a hitch. 

In short, Seth is the kind of person you want at the helm of any group travel experience. His 
expertise, reliability, and calm leadership make him an invaluable asset to Grand Edventures and 
a trusted partner for anyone planning educational or group travel. I give him my highest 
recommendation without hesitation.Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at nesquen@dadeschools.net  
  
Best regards,  
  

   
Nicole Esquen 
John A. Ferguson Senior High School 
TRUST Counselor 
Class of 2026 Sponsor 

 





 
    

 

  
We just returned from a 3-day trip with Grand College Tours.   We have worked with them 
for the last 6 years and every year we have been impressed with the company, this year 
was no exception.     

 

Having had to cancel the original trip due to the Hurricane, Grand College Tours was 
willing to work with us to reschedule the trip within two weeks or our original date and 
fulfill the expected number of schools visited during the trip.    The logistics were planned 
where no time was wasted, with an eye for giving the students some time to decompress 
and enjoy the visits as well.   We even had time to visit the capital building in Tallahassee 
and the bat houses in Gainesville. 

 

Our guides were enthusiastic on each campus and gave us not only information regarding 
the schools we visited but important advice on applying for school, choosing living 
arrangements and dealing with roommates. 

 

Each hotel we stayed in was safe and comfortable, the bus we utilized was new, clean and 
safe.     

 

We will continue to utilize Grand College Tours in the future, they were fantastic 

 

 

 

 

Douglas Romanik 
Associate Director 
High School Division 
The Cushman School 
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March	7,	2018	
	
	
Dear	Seth,	
	
I	want	to	thank	you	for	a	wonderful	college	tour	for	the	West	Boca	High	School	

students	last	week!		Our	students	had	an	informative	and	fun	time	for	the	entire	
time.		Your	knowledge	of	the	campuses	is	extensive,	and	our	students	benefited	
from	your	insider-perspective.	
	
You	kept	the	flow	going	so	smoothly	that	hitting	9	campuses	seemed	simple,	yet	

everything	was	planned	to	the	minute.	Your	organizational	skills	are	amazing.	
	
I’ve	already	heard	from	several	parents	whose	kids	attended	the	trip	and	they	all	

agreed	that	it	was	great.		Many	of	their	kids	are	now	thinking	seriously	about	college	
for	the	first	time.		I	know	West	Boca	will	continue	to	send	kids	on	this	tour	in	the	
future.	
	
Thanks	again.	
	
	
Marjorie	Licht	
West	Boca	High	School	PTSA	

	



To Grand College Tours,  

Thank you so much for an unforgettable college tour experience! We were so pleased with 
all the details that went into this trip. From the meal selections, hotels, and bus games; Seth 
ensured that we were informed, well fed, and entertained.  

Our students left this experience with a true understanding of both the college admissions 
process and college living. We left with information about the universities, the surrounding 
communities, and enriching history lessons. He gave us details and tips, much of which 
our school tour guides did not know. I believe that is all credited to Seths many years of 
experience and we were so grateful to have been able to join you.  

Thank you, Seth, for a great trip! Our students and chaperones would be delighted to join 
you again! 
 
Warmest regards,  
 
Denise Rye, M.S., LMHC 
Director of Guidance, College and Career 
Junior/Senior Guidance Counselor 
561.354.1949

JUPITER CHRISTIAN SCHOOL
700 S Delaware Blvd, Jupiter, FL 33458





    
 
 

Our students had such an amazing time on both college tours we took with Grand 

College Tours! Everything was planned and timed perfectly. Our staff did not have to worry 

about any of the specifics of the trip. The tour guide was so knowledgeable about all the 

schools and gave us great information on the bus before and after visiting each school. They 

also made it fun for our students! Our students felt comfortable asking them questions and 

capitalized on the experience. After the trip was over numerous students said that the trip 

changed their perspective on college, and they came out having a more informed opinion about 

which schools they could see themselves at. Students and families who did not go on the trip 

heard such positive feedback from students, that they have been asking when we are going to 

schedule another trip! I highly recommend Grand College Tours for any high school. Not only is 

it eye opening for students, but staff members do not have to plan or worry about anything 

relating to the trip!  

 
 
 
Olivia Nicholson 
CAP Advisor 
Don Soffer Aventura high School  
 

 



June 30, 2018

RE:  Grand College Tours

I cannot begin to express how valuable this experience was for our students.  We were able to visit 
nearly every public university and some private schools, all in the span of three days!  The tours were 
all very informative and targeted information that students really wanted to hear.

Seth is great at adding activities for the students to supplement their experiences, as well.  None of 
our Juniors had ever been inside the State Capitol building, and this was a pleasant addition to our 
trip!  Something, I’m sure they will not forget! 

All of the students have shared with me the impact this trip had on their post-secondary planning.  
Many of them have added schools they were not previously considering, and have since decided to 
tour the campuses with their parents.  

The value of this trip is immeasurable for a Florida high school Junior attempting to plan for the 
future.  The demand to take another trip has been overwhelming and this is due, mainly, to our 
students sharing with others what they were able to take away from their experience.

Looking forward to future travels with this company!

Respectfully,

Jennifer Batchelor
College/Career Specialist
Wiregrass Ranch High School
Wesley Chapel, FL
jbatchel@pasco.k12.fl.us



Jupiter High School Guidance Department
500 N. Military Trail, Jupiter, FL 33458

Phone: 561-744-7900 Fax: 561-744-7978

January 19, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

I have the pleasure to recommend Grand College Tours to you! Jupiter Community High School’s 
AVID program embarked on its first ever college tour with approximately 30 students. Grand College 
Tours offered an enthusiastic and well balanced tour of universities that have given my students an un-
forgettable college tour experience.

The purpose of the AVID program is to help all students to be college ready along with showing them 
what and how a college education would benefit them. I have students that are so excited about going 
to college now. This is one of the best college tour that I have been on. The tour is well organized and 
on schedule. Miraculously, we visited ten colleges in three days and received a quality tour at each 
school.

After each day of touring, the students had an unique evening of fun activities. We went to Dave & 
Busters and bowling at University of Florida in their student union. The food on the trip was amazing 
as well. All in all, I would highly recommend the company for future trips. 

Sincerely, 

Raquel Abrams-Jackson, M.S.Ed
AVID Teacher/Coordinator
Jupiter Community High School
“ Success doesn’t come to you, you go to it!”





 

Grand College Tours,        March 11, 2019 
 
I am writing on behalf of Sunlake High School in Pasco County.  Last Fall, the Career Specialist 
at Mitchell High School, Michele Chamberlin, and myself decided to take a journey with our 11th 
graders. 
 
What a journey is was.  We had a resounding response and I just wanted to say, “Thank You, 
Seth!” 
 
We took our tour March 7-9, 2019 with an excited group of students.  We encouraged our 
students to enter this experience with an open mind and a positive attitude.  We knew within the 
first few hours this trip would be one the students would remember for the rest of their lives. 
 
Seth, our tour guide, was engaged the entire trip.  He was inclusive of all students and 
encouraged the students to ask questions, experience the college environment and learn to 
become independent thinkers.  He was also accommodating and allowed for a small addition to 
our schedule. 
 
While there was a variety of colleges and universities some students asked if we could stop by 
FAMU.  Seth was super supportive of this and while we touring, he spotted two students and 
invited them to speak to our group.  The young lady he recruited ended up being the president of 
Student Council and a campus tour guide.  She was very informative and super inviting.  
Surprising us all, he approached a group of fraternity brothers and encouraged them to perform 
an impromptu step routine.  After the performance, one young lady shared, “This is a dream 
come true.” 
 
Seth’s commitment to higher learning, exploring new opportunities and allowing future students 
to begin to make their own choices is highly encouraged on this trip.   
 
This is a trip I will be sure to book again and I am thankful we selected Grand College Tour for 
this once in a lifetime opportunity. 
 
With much enthusiasm, thank you! 
Becky Black 
Career Specialist 
Sunlake High School, Pasco County Florida 
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March 28, 2022 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
It is with much enthusiasm that I am writing to recommend the services of the Grand College 
Tours company.  
 
Seth, the director/tour guide, is extremely knowledgeable on the college campuses that he takes 
the students to visit. Out of the companies that Miami Dade County Public Schools is allowed to 
work with, Grand College Tours, offers the most for the money. Although our school was not 
able to organize their own private tour, the company worked with us and allowed us to 
accompany our students on the public college tour.  
 
The students that attended had nothing but positive words to describe their experiences. They do 
an excellent job, are punctual, informative, and entertaining. I am happy to recommend the 
services of Grand College Tours. 
 
Respectfully,  
Ms. Aitana Aponte 
CAP Advisor 
John A. Ferguson Senior High School 



April 2022

I wholeheartedly recommend Seth and his team at Grand College Tours. I recently 
took a bus filled with my students on a trip to visit 10 college. The 3 days exceeded my 
expectations. Seth had every minute of the tour down to a science. He knew how to engage 
the students. They loved his knowledge of each school, the college admissions process and 
funny antics and jokes.  

To be honest, I was nervous about seeing 10 schools in 3 days. But now, after going on 
this journey with Grand College Tours, I can’t imagine doing the trip any other way. We 
saw the schools, the kids had fun and the extras were exactly what the kids wanted to 
experience. Seth knows his clientele perfectly. The students had a ton of fun. He knows 
what to highlight and what the kids want to see. Seth’s knowledge is abundantly clear. 

As a chaperone, I never had to worry about anything except taking care of my students’ 
individual needs (discipline, headaches, etc). Seth took care of everything else. I didn’t 
need to worry about any planning details. The bus, the tour guides, the bathroom breaks, 
the food, the extra fun added on, were all taken care of by Seth.  I am grateful for the 
expertise of the Grand College Tours team. They took great cared of my students, my 
chaperones and I’ll definitely use this team for trips to come. 

Linda Dwyer, CAP Advisor 
Miami Palmetto Senior High School
https://palmettopanthers.org
7431 S.W. 120th St., Miami, FL 33156 
Phone (305) 235-1360
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November	18,	2023	
Esteemed	Grand	Tours,	

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to extend my sincerest gratitude for the 
exceptional college tour organized by your company. The tour provided invaluable 
insights and exceeded my expectations in many ways. 

I wanted to express my appreciation for the meticulous planning and execution of the 
tour. From the moment you arrived, the seamless coordination and organization were 
evident, making the entire experience both enjoyable and informative. The attention to 
detail and the well-thought-out itinerary showcased the dedication of your team in 
ensuring that participants like my students had a comprehensive understanding of the 
college environment. 

Moreover, I was particularly impressed by the knowledge and professionalism displayed 
by the tour guides. Their enthusiasm, coupled with their depth of information about the 
college facilities, academic programs, and campus life, made the tour incredibly 
insightful. It was evident that they were passionate about sharing their expertise and 
creating a welcoming atmosphere for all attendees. 

The opportunity to interact with current students during the tour was invaluable. 
Hearing firsthand experiences and perspectives added immense value to our 
understanding of what the college has to offer and solidified the students’ interest in 
pursuing further studies there. 

Overall, the college tour organized by Grand Tours has left an indelible impression on 
South Plantation, and I am genuinely grateful for the effort and dedication invested in 
making it a resounding success. 

South Plantation High School 
 

Mrs. Christine Henschel, Principal 
1300 SW 54th Ave. 

Plantation, FL 33317 
Phone: 754-323-1950 
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South Plantation High School 
 

Mrs. Christine Henschel, Principal 
1300 SW 54th Ave. 

Plantation, FL 33317 
Phone: 754-323-1950 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you once again for providing such a fantastic opportunity. My students are eager 
to apply the insights gained from the tour as they make important decisions regarding 
their educational journey. 

Please extend my gratitude to everyone involved in orchestrating this remarkable tour. If 
given the chance, I would gladly recommend future tours organized by your esteemed 
company to others seeking similar experiences. 

	

With	gratitude,	

Michelle	Rogers	
BRACE	Advisor	
South	Plantation	High	School		
(754)	323-2049	
Website:	www.browardschools.com/southplantation	
Email:	michelle.rogers@browardschools.com	
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I am writing to enthusiastically recommend Seth Wirshba as an exceptional college tour leader. I had the pleasure 
of working closely with Seth as he organized and led a group of over 30 high school students on a three-day tour 
of eight colleges and universities, as well as the state capital building. Throughout the trip, Seth demonstrated 
remarkable skills in building strong rapport with students, facilitating meaningful connections with university 
students, and providing valuable context and insights into the history of the schools and surrounding areas. 

One of Seth's most impressive qualities is his ability to connect with students from all walks of life. He 
effortlessly fostered a welcoming, inclusive atmosphere where each student felt valued and heard. Whether 
leading a discussion, answering questions, or making time for one-on-one conversations, Seth demonstrated 
exceptional communication skills and an innate ability to engage young learners. Students were motivated by his 
enthusiasm and felt comfortable expressing their interests and concerns as the tour progressed. 

In addition to his excellent interpersonal skills, Seth is highly knowledgeable about the colleges we visited. He 
has cultivated strong relationships with admissions officers, current students and alumni, which allowed him to 
provide insider information and highlight unique aspects of each university. His deep understanding of the 
history and culture of the schools, combined with his local knowledge of the surrounding areas, added great 
value to the tour experience. 

Throughout the entire trip, Seth  exhibited professionalism, flexibility, and a commitment to ensuring that each 
student's experience was meaningful and memorable. He effortlessly handled logistics, answered detailed 
questions, and managed the group with ease—keeping everyone on schedule and making sure no detail was 
overlooked. His leadership was indispensable, and he played a central role in making the trip a success. 

I have no doubt that Seth will continue to excel in any capacity that requires leadership, communication, and a 
passion for education. He is a dedicated and capable individual who has the ability to inspire students while 
providing valuable guidance and support. I wholeheartedly recommend Seth as a college tour guide and planner 
and look forward to working with him in the future. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Erica Power 
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